
Announcing the launch of the VSP Global® COVID-19 Patient Care Program to help practices 
offset expenses and financial hardships due to the pandemic. We want to thank you for 
continuing to go above and beyond to meet the needs of your patients. 

Eligible VSP® network practices can receive cash payments between $500 and $10,0001. 
Practices with Platinum or Gold status in the VSP Global Premier Program are eligible for 
a one-time grant between $1,000 and $10,000. Other network practices are eligible for a  
one-time grant between $500 and $5,000. These payments will be made as grants and  
will not require repayment.

All owner doctors of eligible practices received an email on September 24 with an 
invitation and your practice’s personalized application code to begin the grant application.  
If you didn’t receive an email or don’t know your personalized application code, contact your 
VSP representative. To learn more, please visit patientcarevsp.com.

 
1. Eligible practices include independent VSP network doctors and schools of optometry that are active and in good standing at the time of award. 
Corporate-owned retailers are not eligible. Additional terms and conditions apply. 
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